Summary of NABC Advisory Committee verbal report

Johnston (C)

Bagley, Blakely, Gerard, Heller, Hennings, Monzingo, Subeck, Wood

Since the last oral report to the Board, the Committee:

- had several conference calls and two face to face meetings
- discussed splitting into two sub-committees but decided the entire committee should focus on the root issues as established by the full Board
- performed post mortem reviews of the New Orleans and Orlando NABCs. We focused on issues that can be helpful in planning future events (not those that were venue specific.)
- has no new sites to propose at this time
- established a position on "adjacent" cities (Boston/Providence, Baltimore/Washington.) These types of situations do NOT necessarily preclude following our normal city rotational cycles

Plans for 2011:

- Fine tune some guidelines
- Revisions to Tournament Chairman's Manual
- Site proposals as appropriate
- Limit committee to 5 Board members for 2012